
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                                    Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225         
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                           Fifteenth Sunday of the Year, 10th July 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   9th July       5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  10th July    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                               9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 11th July    9.30am      (St. Benedict)  

Tue   12th July   9.30am      Feria 

Thu  14th July    9.30am      Feria 

Fri    15th July    7.00pm      (St. Bonaventure)   

Sat   9th July          6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  10thJuly        11.00am       

Wed 13th July       7.00pm       Feria 

Fri   15th July         9.30am       (St. Bonaventure)      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (William Walsh RIP), Sun (Albert G Bemudu 

RIP), Mon (Mary Raja Kumari RIP), Tue (Sally Timlin, Speedy 

Recovery), Thu (Roji Richard, Thanksgiving), Fri (John & Reenu)  

Mass Intentions: Sat (John Fernandes & Family) Sun (Gerry 
Fichti RIP), Wed (Paul Lowe RIP) 

 

Sea Sunday Second Collection this Week: Sea Sunday is 
celebrated on Sunday 10th July. On this day, the Church prays 
for all those who live and work at sea. The second collection 
taken this week will be used to support the works of Stella 
Maris, which is the maritime agency of the Catholic Church. 
The gift Aid forms are available in the porch. See the posters 
for more details.   
 
Temporary Mass Re-Arrangements: Last Sunday, while 
playing Badminton, I had a fall and ruptured my Achilles 
Tendon. It will take some time to heal, and meanwhile, I will 
have to depend on supply priests to manage the weekend 
Masses. Fr. Ken will look after the weekday Masses at St. 
Aidan’s on (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday), and I 
will be able to come on Wednesday evening. The Masses will 
be celebrated in the side chapel until I am able to stand 
without crutches. At Our Lady’s, the Masses will be celebrated 
in the Guild Room after the Rosary. Deacons John Crawshaw 
and David will assist us according to their availability. Please 
bear with me for these temporary changes. I don’t wish to 
cancel the Weekday Masses.  
 
Thanks to Fr. Matthew Lal: On behalf of our parish, I extend a 
very warm welcome to Fr. Matthew Lal, who travelled from 
Northampton to celebrate the weekend Masses for us. Sincere 
thanks to him for the kind availability on short notice.  
 
Rome following St Ignatius: 1-7 October 2023: Our 
Parish Pilgrimage with Fr Roy as Chaplain prepared for us 
by Anthony Coles will explore Roman sites with 
particular connections to St Ignatius and the Jesuits. The draft 
programme with daily Mass includes the Vatican with a 
General Audience and Sistine Chapel, major Basilicas, St 
Ignazio, the Gesu, La Storta and the Venerable English 
College.  Cost from £1,625 per person.  Contact Joanna 
Hale jchale@earthling.net or the Parish Secretary for details. 
  
Monthly Lunch at St. Aidan’s: The next monthly lunch will be 
on Sunday 17th July at 1.00pm in the parish hall.  
 
Peter’s Pence: St. Aidan’s: £311.89, Our Lady’s: £144.21 
 
 
 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £350.64               St. Aidan’s: £500.19                    Thank You  
  

Support our Local Food Bank:  Required this week, UHT milk, 
cereals, biscuits, and tinned tuna. Their food stock has never 
been so low, and they are having greater difficulty in supplying 
all the increased number of families who are requesting help.  
 
HCPT Pilgrimage to Lourdes – 16th to 23rd September: 
Michael Drake, a parishioner at Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, has 
for many years led an annual pilgrimage to Lourdes, under the 
auspices of Hosanna House and Children’s Pilgrimage Trust 
(HCPT), a charity which has been facilitating pilgrimages since 
the 1950s, focused on disabled and bereaved adults and 
children, and including anyone wanting to make such a 
pilgrimage for personal reasons. After a two- year covid hiatus, 
Michael is leading an adult group this year from the 16th to the 
23rd of September. The group will fly from a London airport to 
Tarbes, near Lourdes, and stay at Hosanna House, a large 
property owned by HCPT, about five kilometres from Lourdes. A 
wheelchair friendly coach is at the group’s disposal throughout 
the week. The cost is £780 per person. Anyone interested in 
travelling this year should contact Michael on 07919991737. 
More information on HCPT is available at www.hcpt.org.uk. 
 
Volunteers Needed: The Parish Council at Our Lady’s has 
planned a number of social events starting with a BBQ on 
Sunday August 14th.There will be a “Bring and Share Tea” on 
September 18 and a Quiz in October. These events will need a 
group of Parishioners to help organise them and to help plan 
further social events going forward. There will be a signup sheet 
in the porch from next Sunday and I would be grateful for as 
many parishioners as possible to offer their support. 

mailto:jchale@earthling.net

